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Reference: FOI.ICB-2223/106 
 
Subject: Formulary Changes for Blood Glucose Meters 
 
I can confirm that the ICB does hold the information requested; please see responses below: 
 

QUESTION RESPONSE 

Please advise if this ICB will be making the decisions for any 
changes relating to the formulary for blood glucose meters and 
test strips. 
 
Please provide the name, email address and telephone number 
of the department or person(s) who will be making the decisions 
for any changes relating to the formulary for blood glucose 
meters and test strips. 

The BNSSG (Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire) 
Type 1 blood glucose meters guidance is currently being reviewed 
and this is being coordinated by the Medicines Optimisation Team. 
The contact email for the team is: bnssg.medicines-
optimisation@nhs.net  
 
Guidelines for use across the BNSSG health economy are ratified by 
our Area Pharmacy Medicines Optimisation Committee (APMOC). 
This group consists of representation from primary care, secondary 
care, the Integrated Care Board, mental health and community 
services including GPs, hospital consultants, and pharmacists. 

 
The information provided in this response is accurate as of 17 November 2022 and has been approved for release by Rosi 
Shepherd, Chief Nurse for NHS Bristol, North Somerset and South Gloucestershire ICB. 


